
 
 

Notice of Gate Closures – Monday, June 23rd 

 

The Sunflower Gate (both entrance and exit) will be closed on Monday, June 
23rd from 7:00AM to 12:00PM. During this time, the metal tracks from the old 
slide gates will be removed and the area will be patched. 

Starting after 1:00PM on Monday, June 23rd, the Quail Forest Gate will be 
operational with one lane open for entry and exit while the contractor removes the 
old gate tracks. A controlled access rover will be onsite to assist with traffic flow 
and ensure safety. 

Please drive with caution and be mindful of workers, access control staff, and other 
vehicles. 

Important: This work is weather dependent. If inclement weather prevents 
completion as scheduled, the project will be rescheduled, and a new notice will be 
sent to HOA presidents and property managers. 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
Monica D’Ambrosio 
Community Manager, ELWCA 
������� mdambrosio@mgmt-assoc.com 
�� 813-433-2004 

 


